
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 

 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 

2018-M-043 

 Staff 

 Committee 

Subject: Resolution from Township of Howick 

Agenda Date: August 14, 2018 

Attachments: Correspondence from Township of Howick 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

BE IT RESOLVED that the Council of the Municipality of Temagami receives correspondence regarding 

resolution No. 169/18 from the Township of Howick; NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT 

Council receive Memo 2018-M-043; AND FURTHER THAT Council supports the petition to the 

Bereavement Authority of Ontario to amend Ontario Regulation 30/11 to allow borrowing of funds from 

the Care and Maintenance Trust Fund for capital improvements and purchases when other cemetery funds 

are exhausted. 

 

INFORMATION 

 

Communication received from the Township of Howick on July 20, 2018 is attached to and forms part of 

this report. 

 

The situation they describe is similar to many smaller cemeteries found in more rural areas of the province.  

Typically, there are insufficient funds raised through investment income from the Care and Maintenance 

Funds to maintain the cemetery, let alone pay for capital improvements and purchases. 

 

With unrelated comments made by the newly appointed Minister of Municipal Affairs and Ministry of 

Housing, Steve Clark of wanting to hear from municipalities regarding improvements that could be made, 

perhaps we are at an appropriate junction in municipal/provincial relations for such petitions to be heard. 
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